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February 24, 2025 
 

NM Motor Vehicle Division planned outage for online services 
 
SANTA FE – The New Mexico Motor Vehicle Division online services systems and retail 
kiosks will be unavailable starting at 5 p.m. Friday, Feb. 28, through Monday, March 3, 
at 6 a.m. 
 
This is a planned outage that is necessary for system maintenance. The Taxation and 
Revenue Department recommends that individuals plan to complete transactions prior 
to or after the outage. 
 
To schedule an appointment or process your online request prior to the planned outage 
view our website https://eservices.mvd.newmexico.gov/eTapestry or visit one of the five 
retail kiosks available in Albuquerque, https://www.mvd.newmexico.gov/kiosks/  
 

### 
 
The Motor Vehicle Division strives to offer customers convenient channels to conduct 
their business. MVD regularly adds to services offered online and through convenient 
retail kiosks. 
 
Connect with us on LinkedIn, YouTube Tax, and YouTube MVD , X @NM_MVD or 
@NM_Tax_and_Rev, and Instagram @nm_mvd or @NM_Tax_and_Rev. 
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